

## Jamisontown Public School

Thurwood Avenue, Jamisontown NSW 2750 Tel: 02 4733 2200/02 47332277 Fax: 02 4733 1555

e-mail: jamisonton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au www.jamisonton-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au

15 March 2021

## K-2 EASTER PARADE - THURSDAY 1 APRIL



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Easter is fast approaching and to this end, the children in Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two will be participating in an Easter Parade here at school.

The Easter Parade will occur on Thursday 1 April after the lunchtime play break at approximately 2:10pm. The P&C Easter morning tea packs will be delivered to those students who ordered at recess on this day.

The children will be making a headpiece to wear in their classes in the lead-up to this event with all materials being provided here at school. Your child is most welcome to wear a hat that has been made at home if they so prefer.

There is a COVID Safety Plan for this event that allows for parent, carer and/or family attendance. The main features of the COVID Safety Plan include:

- **2 Family members per student only**, plus any infant children you may have.
- All parents, carers and family members <u>must enter through the Ikin Street gate from</u> <u>1:50pm</u>, so that everyone can be signed in and seated before the event begins.
- All visitors must sign in using the QR code and form provided.
- Hand sanitiser will be provided.
- All parents and visitors must remain within specified areas near the Ikin Street gate to minimise movement and interaction of adults. There will be minimal seating and we encourage you to bring your own seating where possible. We will show you the available spaces/ areas to you upon entry.
- All visitors must remain physically distanced at least 1.5 metres, unless you are from the same household. Any visitors that do not comply with this could be asked to leave.
- We would encourage that you bring any water or other necessities that you may need so that we can minimise the need for any adult movement and interaction whilst you are onsite.
- The students must remain with their class groups throughout the event.

Children will also be partaking in an Easter Egg treasure hunt during the last week of term. Please fill out the slip below and return to your child's class teacher this week.

Yours sincerely,	1 Auk
Kellie Sydney-Jones & Gabrielle McKane Organising Teachers	Jason Clarke Principal
K-2 Easter Egg 7	Freasure Hunt – Week 10
Child's name:	Class:
I wish / do not wish my child to participate in a	a chocolate Easter Egg treasure hunt.
Signed:	